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WDVA Bulletin No. 1089  

 

TO: County Veterans Service Offices, Tribal Veterans Service Offices, and Veterans Service Organizations 

 

SUBJECT: Mailing Addresses for WDVA 

 

When mailing correspondence to the Wisconsin Department of Veterans Affairs (WDVA) Central Office, please use the 

following mailing address: 

 

 Wisconsin Department of Veterans Affairs 

 P.O. Box 7843 

 Madison, WI 53707-7843  

 

Documents that should be submitted to the WDVA Central Office include benefit applications for the WisDOT Veteran 

Identifier, Disabled Veterans and Unremarried Surviving Spouses Property Tax Credit, Wisconsin G.I. Bill, Wisconsin 

Veteran Student Assistance Grant, Professional/Occupational License Fee Waiver, DNR Returning Service Members 

Voucher, Veteran-Owned Business Certification, Veterans Assistance Grant, Retraining Grant, Veterans Education 

(VetEd) Grant, Veterans Employment Grant, County Veterans Service Office (CVSO) Grant, Tribal Veterans Service 

Office (TVSO) Grant, Veteran Service Organization (VSO) Grant, Entrepreneurship Grant, Nonprofit Grant, and Pre-

Registration for Cemetery Interment. 

 

When mailing correspondence intended specifically for one of the WDVA Veterans Homes (e.g. Application for 

Admission to the Wisconsin Veterans Home), please use the mailing address for the applicable Home below: 

 

 Wisconsin Veterans Home – King 

 N2665 County Rd. QQ 

 King, WI  54946-0600 

 

 Wisconsin Veterans Home – Union Grove 

 21425 G Spring St. 

 Union Grove, WI  53182 

 

 Wisconsin Veterans Home – Chippewa Falls 

 2175 E. Park Ave. 

 Chippewa Falls, WI  54729 

 

Note: Applications for Pre-Registration for Cemetery Interment at one of the three WDVA Veterans Cemeteries (Union 

Grove, King, or Spooner) should be submitted to the WDVA Central Office. If the veteran is deceased, please contact the 

WDVA Veterans Cemeteries directly to request burial arrangements at time of need. 

 

Documents may also be submitted to WDVA by email or fax. The above guidance applies only to correspondence sent by 

postal mail. 

 

Please direct any questions regarding this bulletin or where to appropriately direct correspondence intended for WDVA to 

the Veterans Benefits Resource Center at 1-800-WIS-VETS (947-8387) or WisVets@dva.wisconsin.gov.  

https://dva.wi.gov/Pages/veteransHomes/VeteransHomes.aspx
https://dva.wi.gov/Pages/memorialsBurials/StateVeteransCemeteries.aspx
mailto:WisVets@dva.wisconsin.gov

